
 
 

 

 

 

 

N-TELOPEPTIDE, CROSS-LINKED, SERUM 

Test ID: FNTPX 

Secondary ID: 57308 
 

 

EXPLANATION OF CHANGE:  ARUP Laboratories has notified us of a continued test delay due to 

reagent issues.   Current expectations are that reagent will be received by March 29, 2013.  

Current pending orders and new orders received will be held by ARUP Laboratories until 

reagents are received.  

   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUESTIONS:  Contact Mary Erath, MML Laboratory Technologist Resource Coordinator  

Telephone: 800-533-1710 

 

 

1-800-533-1710 

TEST DELAY 

REFERRAL 
NOTIFICATION DATE: March 14, 2013  

EFFECTIVE DATE:   March 14, 2013  

 


